
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE  

 
Beginning May 2nd, we will no longer accept 
payments in the Evansville or New Albany 
offices. 

 
You may pay 

• online with a debit card or ACH payment, or 
 

• by mail  
 
 Send money orders or cashier’s checks to: 

Clerk, U.S. Bankruptcy Court 

    46 E. Ohio St., Rm. 116 
    Indianapolis, IN 46204 
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